

Registration is now open for Shrewsbury Girls Lacrosse 2021 Spring Season

Sign-ups are through our website at http://www.shrewsburygirlslax.usl.la/

- Open to grade divisions 3/4, 5/6, and 7/8.
- Practices will be on Mondays & Wednesdays; games are on Sundays during the season.
- Practices and home games will be held at Oak Middle School
- Indoor practices will start early March
- Registration fee: \$180 this includes \$30 insurance fee for Founders League; No US Lacrosse membership is required. There will be a late fee of \$20 starting February 15, 2021. Registration fee includes town field fees.
- All players must have a game uniform to play. If you need to purchase a uniform, please click on the 'uniform' link under 'Register Now'.

Our league is growing fast, and we are always looking for volunteers and people to help with coaching, US Lacrosse approved training will be provided.

About Shrewsbury Girls Lacrosse: Our goal is to promote girls' youth lacrosse in an environment that emphasizes fun, while developing skills, teamwork, good sportsmanship, and integrity. Along with committed volunteer coaches we continually accomplished our goal. We operate under the principles, rules and regulations enunciated by U.S. Lacrosse (http://www.uslacrosse.org/) and governed by the Founders Girls Lacrosse League (FGLL) (http://www.fgll.org/).